
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 24th June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Whole School Transition Day  

 

 

I am writing to inform you that on Tuesday 29th June the whole school will be having a Transition 

Day.  

 

This means that your child will have the opportunity to spend the day in their new tutor room and 

meet members of the pastoral team that will be working with them next year. 

 

Following Transition Day, we will be making final decisions on who Tutors and Teaching 

Assistants will be as well as possible changes to tutor groupings. We would hope to send the 

new tutor information to you by Friday 2nd July. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s current form tutor via the school office. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michelle Stephenson 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


